
Town of Lincoln 

Taxpayer Notice 

The Town Tax Bills for 2021 are being mailed to 

property owners for Residential and Commercial 

property as well as Tangible Personal Property. 

Motor Vehicle tax bills are not being sent at this 

time due to the uncertainty surrounding the state 

budget process. There may be changes to the Motor 

Vehicle tax phase-out program so the town will 

wait until the state budget is finalized before 

sending that tax bill. Quarterly due dates for that 

tax will be adjusted accordingly. 


